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December 22, 2017 

 

 

1. SEASONS GREETINGS:  On behalf of the association’s executive 

committee, I wish you the peace and joy that make Christmas that 

jolly time of the year. 

 

 

2. L-4AA INC WEBSITE PROGRESS UPDATE:  Webmaster Judy Ramsey 

has produced a web address for the committee’s review.  We 

anticipate that the website will be open to the public in the first 

quarter of 2018. 

 

   

3. ANNUAL DUES:  This is the final notice to renew your 2018 
membership.  Mail your check payable to the L-4 Alumni Association 
Inc. to Darlene Williams, 1807 Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC  29715.  
Please insure your name, mailing address and telephone number is 
correct.  Annual dues are $10 and must be received before December 
31st. 

 
 

4. 2018 REUNION:  Our tradition is to conduct a reunion in the fall 
season on even years.  More details on this activity will reported as 
they become available. 

 
 

5. NC STATE BELL TOWER RECEIVES RENOVATION:  Erected as a 
memorial for the State men lost in the Great War, NC State’s bell tower 
will finally receive its chimes (bells).  The full story is can be accessed 
at the link below.  

 
http://www.wral.com/finally-real-bells-nc-state-bell-tower-gets-major-makeover-/17171549/ 
 
 

 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

http://www.wral.com/finally-real-bells-nc-state-bell-tower-gets-major-makeover-/17171549/

